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Department of Energy
Savannah River Operations Office
P.O. Box A
Aiken, South Carclina 28802

FEB 2 5 1999

Ms. Ann Loadholt, Chair
Citizens Advisory Board
PO Box 365

Barnwell, SC 29812

Dear Ms. Loadholt:

SUBIECT: Citizens Advisory Board (CARB) Recommendation Number 75 ~Interim Corrective
Measures Southwest Plume {rom Old Radioactive Waste Burial Ground

Thank you for submitung the subject recommendation. Over the next several meetings of the
Environmenta! Restoration and Waste Managemem (ERWM) Subcommities, we will provide
the requested information regarding the inferim correcuve measures on the southwest plume of
the Burial Ground Complex, We appreciate your support of the actions we have already taken
and will provide you additional information on the upcoming actions as they become available.
Through the ERWM subcommittee and the recently formed public focus group, we will continue
10 enhance public participation in the decision-making process for this interim corrective
measure and other {uture corrective measures. '

We appreciaie your continued focus on the cleanup of the Savannah River Site. If you have any
questions, please call me or Cynthia Anderson at 803-725-3966.

Sincerely,
Greg Rudy J’Y
Manager
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